Harbor Committee
Minutes May 14, 2024

PRESENT: Cory Webb, Hilton Turner, Justin Boyce, Dean Eaton
PUBLIC:  Evelyn Duncan, Dana Webb, Kathleen Billings

ITEM 1: Minutes April 2024 Tabled to next meeting

ITEM 2: Financials Harbor Moved Boyce second Eaton to accept Vote 4-0
Piet  Moved Boyce second Eaton to accept Vote 4-0

ITEM 3: Unpaid Pier Fees

Board went over the unpaid list for boat pier use
Blaine Blackmore should be credited No Boat
Collin Damon should be credited No Boat
Billy Gove should be credited ~ Not fishing any longer
Nicholas Haskell should be credited No Boat
Baren Yurchick should be credited No Boat
James Jones should be charged additional 5 feet for boat
Rest on list still have opportunity to pay and use pier

Board went over unpaid parking fees
Sidney Eaton should be credited not using parking
Eric Robbins should be credited not using parking
Rest should get letter telling them they have lost parking spot due to
lack of payment '
Dana Webb will tell Board if there are any spaces open for waiting list

Board went over unpaid punt fees
Sidney Eaton should be credited not using punt space
Dana Webb has to check Collin Damon - Damon Lobster may have paid
Eric Robbins should be credited not using punt space any more
Rest should get letter telling them they have lost their punt space due to
lack of payment
Board will not fill any waiting list as skiff dock is still overbooked

ITEM 4: Duncan has researched past fucl sales and even if we lose 15,000 gallons
because of Sunshine sales we should still be OK budget wise

ITEM 5: Harbormaster Report
Still waiting for Buster to put light pole back up
Buster is working on installing Hagan Dock floats
Lottery for dinghy space at Hagan has been done but we still have a
problem with a couple of fishermen using it when they are not
allowed
Fueling privileges for the State Boat is still in limbo
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ITEM 6: Duncan told Board she had brought up short term transporter licenses to
the Selectboard. Board would like to allow short term permits if they fit
the rules and criteria of the pier. Price of $1,000 month suggested.

ITEM 7: Board would like to see if Billings can secure any grant money to check
and reset moorings in Stonington waters. Mooring positions really need
some work, plus Board is concerned about storms and surges. Billings
will check and see if anything available
Billings would like the Board to mark spots they deem suitable for aquaculture
sites. Board asked for charts for next meeting

Meeting adjourned
Respectively submitted;

Evelyn K Duncan
Secretary
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